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UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA 19104

OFFICE OF RESEARCH ADMINISTRATION
ANTHONY MERRITr, Director

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Fotmdation
614 N. Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

1 March 1979

(AREA 215) 243-7293
FRANKLIN BUILDING

3451 WALNUT STREET 16

I returned to campus today from the SUPA meeting and fOtmd a
copy of the' enclosed letter in my mail. .

Don Langenberg is, among other duties, the Chainnan.o£.-~~F
Advisory CoUncil and I had passed on to hiin a copy of MIC Olson' s ~"'J~-'
letter with the suggestion that his proposal was a most :irrterestiilg
one. Obviously Don was in agreement.

If we can provide any further support in this matter, please
let me know.

Sincerely,

AM:drh
Enclosure

cc: D.N. Langenberg
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